Brown, Patti

From; Mario Youakim <marioyouakim@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 12:27 PM
To: Brown, Patti
Subject: 2019 Bake Sale - Myrick Park
Attachments: FB_IMG_1527695094513.jpg
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag status: Completed
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Hello Patti,

Please accept this as a reservation request for the main Myrick Shelter for our 2nd Annual Bake Sale on May 4,
2019,

The board was generous in offering the shelter in 2018 free of charge based on us donating all proceeds to The
La Crosse Community Thanksgiving Dinner. (Please see attached photo)

We plan to distribute all 2019 proceeds to the LCTD and a few other area non-profits (TBD).
Thank you for your consideration.
Be well,

Mario Youakim
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By,
s Ray,




